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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  
Newsletter 

 
 

9 September 2014 
 

 

We would like to welcome our new reception children in Wrens 
and hope they are starting to settle into their new routine and 

class! 
 

 

SATS 
As you are probably aware, all Year 6 children 

take National Curriculum tests in English and 

Maths. We are thrilled to inform you of our Year 

6 SATs results for 2013/14:  

Combined level 4+ in English and Maths = 78% 

Reading Level 4 + = 81% 

Writing Level 4+ = 81% 

Maths Level 4+ = 81% 

Last year the Academy was below the Government floor target of 

60% combined. This year the floor target is 65% and we are 

incredibly proud of our leaving Year 6 children who worked 

incredibly hard to achieve so well. We wish them all the best in their 

new Secondary schools. A huge thank you must also go to all the 

staff who work tirelessly and with commitment to improve the 

education of our children.  

 
You can now follow us on Twitter: 

@LFAMoorhead. 

 

PARENT EVENINGS 
These are to be held on Tuesday, 7 October and Thursday,  

9 October, between 3:30pm and 6:00pm.  Please book your 

appointment at the Academy Office. 
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HARVEST FESTIVAL 
This year our harvest festival is on 

Tuesday, 7 October, at 9:15, in the Hall, 

and will be taken by the new vicar  

Rev Gurney, all parents and friends welcome 

to attend.  We are always delighted with any 

items that you kindly donate, however, if you 

would like some help here are some ideas of items to send in: cereal, 

milk (UHT), soup, baked beans, tinned meat, tinned vegetable, 

potatoes (tinned or packet), fish (tinned), pasta & pasta sauce, curry 

& rice, fruit (tinned), rice pudding, biscuits, tea, coffee and juice.  

All donations will be given to The Hope Centre Food Bank on Curzon 

Street. 

 

PE KIT 
We still have a small number of children without a PE kit.  Can we 

please remind parents that all children should have a full PE kit 

including a Landau PE t-shirt in their team colour for PE they only 

cost £5.00.  

 

CUPPA & CATCH UP 
Reminder every Monday and Wednesday morning 

there will be drinks served in the Academy hall for 

all parents and carers from our Academy. These will 

be served from 9am until 9.30am. 

This is a time for you to relax and have a chat with 

other parents and carers within the school 

community. 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 

Thursday 16 October Herons 
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ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Nothing to report this time. 

 

PTFA 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE! 

PTFA Meeting: Monday, 22 September, 3:30pm in Wrens all 
welcome to attend. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

For those parents who wish to pay termly for these the cost for 

Term 1 will be: £75.60.  Can parents please be 

reminded to send payment in an envelope with your 

child’s name & class clearly written on.   

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 

If you think your child/ren may be entitled to free meals please 

collect a form from the Academy office.  Even if your child is in the 

Infants and having the Universal Free School Meals, the Academy 

receives extra funding for children who claim free meals.  If you 

have any questions regarding filling out the form please do not 

hesitate to ask at the office. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 

05-09-14 Herons Zachary Radford For showing excellent 

caring skills and looking 

after younger pupils. 
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ACADEMY TEAMS 
    N/A 

 

ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 

N/A    
 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
N/A    

 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

 

 

 

 

HOLIDAYS 
Reminder we break up for the end of Term 1 on Friday, 17 October 

at 3:15pm and return to the Academy for Term 2 on Monday,  

3 November at 8:50am. 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

